Terrence Justice

From: Flowers, Roland CIV NAVFAC SE <roland.flowers@navy.mil>
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 11:00 AM

To: Terrence Justice; Shrem, Paul K CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West
Subject: RE: Bid rejection

Signed By: roland.flowers@navy.mil

Terry:

Looks good to me.

v/r

Roland Flowers

FMD Director

Phone (305) 293-2873
Cell (305) 731-6754

From: Terrence Justice [mailto:tjustice @cityofkeywest-fl.gov]
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2016 4:47 PM

To: Shrem, Paul K CIV NAVFAC SE, PWD Key West

Cc: Flowers, Roland CIV NAVFAC SE

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Bid rejection

Paul,

Please examine the attached executive summary for rejecting the bids received for the Boat Washdown and indicate
Navy approval by email.

Thanks.

Respectfully,

Terry

Terrence K. Justice

Const. Coordinator



Engineering Dept.
City of Key West
305-304-4799 mob
305-809-3943 ofc

CKW-Seal-100



